October 21, 1978

Dear Mae:

Hope everything is going well., I will give you a little bit of
extra work. The cnlosed letter is self-explanatory.

Apparently this chap is interested in any publications on stone

working. Perhaps either you or the library could give him a
response. We haveno obligation to him.

Hope to see you one day soon. :
Your friend,
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